
December 19, 2022 

 

Merle Ash 

Land Technologies, Inc.  

18820 3rd Avenue NE 

Arlington, WA 98223  

 

Re: Sather-VanEss Phase 2 Sewer Extension (PA22-048) completeness letter  

  

Dear Merle,    

 

The Community Development Department (CD) has deemed the above-referenced 

application complete on December 19, 2022. Any additional information/items that are 

needed will be requested after the proposal has been reviewed. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact me at 360.363.8215 

or ahess@marysvillewa.gov . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Hess 

 

Amy Hess, Senior Planner 

 

CC: Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

 Darin Huseby, Huseby Homes  
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